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Dear KidKare Families,

Welcome to Summer KidKare 2021! To ensure that you and your child(ren) have a smooth, safe, and fun
summer at KidKare, please read through the following information.
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Northwinds, Tatanka, and Parkside KidKare sites will start the summer combined as one Buffalo
KidKare site from June 16 - July 29, housed at the Buffalo Community Middle School (ring the doorbell
at door #1). The Buffalo sites will be closed July 30 for a moving day, then all 3 sites; Northwinds,
Tatanka, and Parkside will be open the remainder of our summer program, August 1 - August 27. Our
Hanover and Montrose sites will be open June 16 - August 27 (ring the doorbell at door #2). All
KidKare sites are closed June 14 and 15, July 5 and August 30 - September 6.

All KidKare children grade 2 - 7 will participate in BHM Community Education’s Summer SunBlock
enrichment program with the price included in our tuition! Summer SunBlock is a 6 week program
where children get to choose three classes Monday through Thursday, 8:30-11:30 am. Classes change
every 2 weeks! Block 1: June 21 - July 1, Block 2: July 6 - July 15, Block 3: July 19 - July 30. Hanover
and Montrose Kidkare children will be bussed to Buffalo Community Middle School for classes. See the
next page for the steps to sign your child up for SunBlock classes.

To ensure your child’s safety and health, we are asking parents to check your child's health every
morning before coming into KidKare. Please adhere to the state’s guidelines and follow the BHM
COVID-19 Decision Tree for when to keep your child home from care. We will not be able to care for
children who have a fever of 100.4 or higher, a new onset or worsening cough, shortness of breath,
new loss of taste or smell, 2 or more of the following symptoms: sore throat, nausea, vomiting,
diarrhea, chills, muscle pain, excessive fatigue, severe headache, new onset nasal congestion or
runny nose.

All children and staff are required to wear a mask while inside the building. There will be mask breaks
throughout the day. (Ages 3 and 4 are not required to wear a mask.)

Please provide the following items for your child daily: Water bottle, sunscreen, tennis shoes, extra
mask and a change of clothes (even the older kids! Spills, rips, and dirt happen.) Please label items
with your child’s name.

All attendance changes are to be submitted online the Friday before week of care. To do this, follow
the steps below:
1. Sign into your account at bhmschools.ce.eleyo.com (You have already been set up in our system. If you
have not yet set your password, select “sign in” and then “forgot password”.)
Click on the “Your Account” tab.
Click on “Your child’s contract” tab.
Next, click on “Change Schedule”.
Click each date in the appropriate time frame (full day, half day) that you would like to add/remove.
Click “Submit Contract Schedule Changes”.
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Weekly newsletters will be emailed to you the Friday before each week. Newsletters will include
weekly themes, breakfast/lunch menus, upcoming events and activities, and any extra items needed
for the week.

Check out our website: bhmschools.org/kidkare and like us on Facebook: BHM Schools KidKare

Thank you! We look forward to having a great summer with you!


http://www.bhmschools.ce.eleyo.com
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Summer SunBlock Sign up

If your child is going into grade 2 - 7 this fall you must enroll them into 3 sunblock classes for each
block (A, B and C), 1 class for each time frame (8:30-9:30, 9:30-10:30, 10:30-11:30).

You DO NOT need to sign up for transportation.

Swimming lessons are also an option as a sunblock class! (fees do apply)

How to sigh up for Summer SunBlock classes online:
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Go to bhmschools.ce.eleyo.com

“Explore all Programs”

Click on “Youth”, then “Summer SunBlock”

Choose 1 class per hour, per block (8:30-9:30, 9:30-10:30, 10:30-11:30) (Block A, B,
and C) for a total of 3 classes per block and a total 9 classes for the summer.

Once you have chosen all classes, click “check out”

Use promo code “KK” to waive the fees.

Click “continue”

Your child is now registered for Summer SunBlock classes

Your child’s class schedule will be mailed/emailed 1 week prior to the start of each
Block.

Please contact Tiffany Lund, KidKare Coordinator, with any questions.

Tiffany Lund

KidKare Coordinator
763-682-8787
tlund@bhmschools.org
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